ORLD
ECC5NOMIC
FORUM

COMMITTED TO
IMPROVING THE STATE
OF THE WORLD

India Economic Summit
New Delhi, India 3-4 October2019

Mr. Rajeev Kukreja,
KTC India,

4 October 2019,

Dear Rajeev Kukreja,

We would like to extend our gratitude to your team for their invaluable contribution to the India
Economic Summit 2019, held in New Delhi, India on 3-4 October2019.

This year, we had the privilege to convene this event with the support of KTC India which, in a very
collaborative way, has ensured the main aspects of logistics for Co-Chairs, Founder and Managing
Board of the World Economic Forum.

Our partnership, supported by your most professional and dedicated team, was really appreciated.

We reiterate our gratitude for your generous assistance which was crucial to the success of the
Meeting. We would be pleased to further develop our cooperation.

Yours sincerely,
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